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Date 

26 May 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Sleeping Beauty Pantomime, Wakefield Theatre Royal, 13 December 2023 
 
We have 30 places available for a Year 7 visit to watch a production of Sleeping Beauty at Wakefield 
Theatre Royal, on 13 December 2023.  We will be travelling by coach, leaving school at 12pm and 
returning at 5pm.  Students will need to wear uniform and bring a packed lunch.  Consent to attend, 
and payment can be made on MCAS by 10 November 2023. 

  
 We will be watching the Pantomime, Sleeping Beauty.  This is a fantastic opportunity to see a      
professional Christmas Pantomime and have the opportunity to see live theatre 
 
The cost of the trip is £25.80 per student.  Details of how to make payment, costs, financial assistance, 
etc. are shown on the reverse of this letter.   
 
Yours faithfully 
 
G Rafton 
Year 7 Year Leader 
Performing Arts Teacher 
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The cost of the trip includes entry fee, coach, insurance and administration.  
  
Our preferred method of payment is via our on line system “MCAS”.  If you require further 
information regarding online payments please contact Student Services.  
 
If your child is in receipt of or has previously been in receipt of Free School Meals financial assistance 
may be available.  Please contact the Admin Office, using the admin email address 
admin@carletonhigh.patrust.org.uk if you would like more information. 

Where there are insufficient funds/interest the trip may be cancelled. A full refund will be given if 
the trip is cancelled.  If however you cancel your child’s place at a later date further cancellation 
charges may apply.  Please also refer to our Charges and Remissions Policy which can be found on 
our website www.carletonhigh.com 
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